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VIA EMAIL 
 
January 13, 2020 
 
 
Matthew D. Hardin 
Energy Policy Advocates 
Email: MatthewDHardin@protonmail.com 
 
Re: Public Records Request - PRR # 19-7573 
 
Dear Mr. Hardin: 
 
We have reviewed your California Public Records Act (CPRA) request, herein enclosed. UCLA departments have 
completed the search for responsive records and, pursuant to Cal. Gov’t Code § 6253(b), we are producing the 
documents, subject to the segregation of exempt material within them. Redaction of the exempt material is based 
upon the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA), 20 U.S.C. § 1232g, as incorporated into the 
CPRA through Cal. Gov’t Code § 6254(k). 

 
Although the CPRA authorizes UCLA to charge for reproduction costs and/or programming services,[1] as 
a courtesy these fees have been waived. Any subsequent requests may be subject to copying and/or 
programming fees. 
 
This completes the response to your request. Should you have any questions, please contact our office at 
(310) 794-8741 or via email at records@ucla.edu and reference the PRR number found above in the 
subject line. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Marisa Hawkins 
Senior Public Records Analyst, Records Management & Information Practices  
(310) 794-8741 | (310) 794-8961 (fax) | records@ucla.edu  
 
 
Enclosures 

                                                 
[1] California Government Code § 6253(b) 
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